Burton L. Baker Memorial Lecture

April 18 at 3:30 - 4:30 PM

Reception 4:45 – 5:45 PM-BSRB- ABC

Neural Stem Cells for Spinal Cord Injury

Kahn Auditorium

109 Zina Pitcher Place, Biomedical Science Research Bldg

Mark H. Tuszynski, M.D., Ph.D.

Director, Center for Neural Repair Professor, Department of Neurosciences UC San Diego-Department of Neurosciences



About Burton L. Baker

Burton Baker, whose entire academic career was spent at the University of Michigan, epitomized the ideally balanced faculty member, who was equally strong in teaching, research and service.

Baker's research at the time was in the forefront of the new wave of immunocytochemical studies on hormone and releasing alocalization in the pituitary and hypothalamus.

He was a member of executive committees (Michigan Medical School, American Association of Anatomists), NIH study sections, editorial boards, (Editor-in-Chief of the American Journal of Anatomy). Baker also chaired the University of Michigan Cancer Research Committee for nearly two decades, was awarded the Henry Russell Award by the University of Michigan and an honorary Sc.D. from Kalamazoo College

With all his academic and scientific activities, Burton Baker strongly valued his family life and played an active role in his church and community. For not only what he did, but who he was, he is further remembered through the Burton L. Baker Memorial Lecture.



